
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Trustees for 

American Heritage Charter School scheduled for Thursday, May 4th 2017, has 

been moved to Tuesday, May 9th 2017. The meeting will take place at the school, 

1736 S. 35th W. at the regularly scheduled time-6:30 p.m. 

 


